
As we look towards the future and opportunities to resume 
travel and exploration, ARCE is pleased to announce our 
next ARCE Member Tour: In the Footsteps of the Holy Family.

This exclusive tour offers a once in a lifetime opportunity to 
visit numerous sites connected with the Holy Family’s stay in 
Egypt, in addition to the country’s most famous historic sites 
and previous ARCE projects, and provides direct access to 
scholars in the fields of Egyptology, Archaeology and Egyp-
tian cultural heritage. 

Please see the itinerary for full trip details, costs, accommo-
dations, etc. Space is limited, and we anticipate this tour to 
fill quickly.

https://www.arce.org/arce-member-tour-egypt
https://www.arce.org/sites/default/files/documents/The%20Holy%20Family%20Final%20Document.pdf?emci=003ceb12-a868-eb11-9889-00155d43c992&emdi=ea000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&ceid=%7b%7bContactsEmailID%7d%7d

